
Dear Teller Community, 

| am writing this letter with mixed emotions as | share the news of my retirement 

as a ECE teacher at Teller Elementary, effective July 15%. 

As | reflect on the 27 years spent in my teaching profession (20 of them spent at 

Teller), | am filled with gratitude for the enriching experiences and meaningful 

connections with students and colleagues. The decision to retire has not been an 

easy one, but | believe it is the right time to transition into a new phase of my 
life. 

| want to express my appreciation to the entire Teller community for the 

unwavering support, encouragement, and camaraderie that have defined my 

teaching career. The countless memories created will forever hold a special 

place in my heart. 

Teaching has been more than a profession; it has been a calling and a source of 

joy. Witnessing the growth and development of each student has been a 

privilege, and | am grateful for the opportunity to have been a part of their 

educational journey. 

As | bid farewell to the classroom, | look forward to embracing the joys of 

retirement—spending more time with family, pursuing personal interests, and 

savoring life's simple pleasures. 

Thank you for the support, encouragement, and memories that made my time 

at Teller unforgettable. | am confident that the legacy of excellence in education 

will continue to thrive under the capable hands of the dedicated staff and 

administrators. 

Warm regards, 

MS. 
Rebecca Archuleta aka Ms. 2 WY 


